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From 2016 to 2018, the Directorate of Development and Marketing, through its Osa Vivo Forest Project, a PSA in Biodiversity, through the use of trap cameras has raised more than 11,000 wildlife records (videos and photographs). We have identified more than 80 species, some of them classified as threatened populations, or in danger of extinction.

This project is financed by the private sector, who through its contribution helps to generate knowledge about the presence of species in hectares of tropical forest. In the Project involved the owners of the farms who depend on it for their survival.

The phototramp results are delivered to the OSA Conservation Area, which has its charge in the Ecological Monitoring Program.

Visit: Facebook Live Forest Costa Rica
More information: mercadeo@fonafifo.go.cr
Telephone: 2545-3535
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